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31 October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

  
Tudor Grange Academy Solihull is consulting on its admission arrangements for 2024-25. The 
consultation period will be from 1st November 2022 to 13th December 2022.    
 

Details of the proposed admission arrangements can be found at the following link:  
  

Proposed Admission Arrangements  
  
Tudor Grange Primary Academy Hockley Heath (TGPAHH) joined Tudor Grange Academies Trust in 
January 2022.  TGPAHH is located within the Tudor Grange Academy Solihull traditional remote 
catchment area.  We are now consulting on designating the school a feeder school to ensure that 
children who live in the remote catchment area and attend TGPAHH are guaranteed an automatic 
place at Tudor Grange Academy Solihull.   
 
If you have any comments or views you should send them via email or sealed envelope to the 
school office (office@solihull.tgacademy.org.uk) by 5pm on 13th December 2022.  All responses 
should be clearly marked with ‘RESPONSE TO PROPOSED ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS’.  
 
We are committed to publishing a Frequently Asked Questions document on our website to 
respond to the questions that are submitted during the consultation period.  We will update this 
on a weekly basis during the consultation period, based on responses. 
  
Yours sincerely 

  

             
  
Mrs C Maclean    Mrs C Smith 

Executive Principal/ CEO   Principal 
Tudor Grange Academies Trust  Tudor Grange Academy Solihull 
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